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The Nakba tragedy 75 years ago caused the Palestinian people to
be expelled from their homeland. Currently, more than 5 million
Palestinian refugees live in various countries. Meanwhile, 2.1 million
Palestinian people in the Occupied Territory face violence and violation
of their basic rights.

Amidst deepening global rivalries, international interest in
Palestine is dwindling. Without strong international support, the
Palestinian people’s fight for independence will be difficult to realize.
There is no other way, international support must be strengthened.

The 75t anniversary of the Nakba tragedy is a momentum to
revive support for the Palestinian cause. A business as usual approach
cannot be continued. We need new breakthroughs. Various existing
mechanisms and resolutions must be followed up. The international
community must work together to provide humanitarian assistance,
development, and sustainable funding for Palestine. This is our collective
responsibility as an international community.

Indonesia’s commitment to support Palestine will never subside.
This support is conveyed in international forums as well as through the
provision of aid to Palestine, ranging from humanitarian assistance,
pandemic recovery, infrastructure development, to capacity building.

The ultimate objective is clear, to achieve Palestinian
independence based on the two-state solution in accordance to agreed
international parameters. The Palestinian people have suffered for far
too long. Now is the time for the world to pay off the debt of
independence to the Palestinian people which has been delayed for so
long.
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